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14th May 2021 
  
Dear Parents/Carers  

 

ROADMAP STEP 3 – FROM MONDAY 17TH MAY – NO CHANGE TO SCHOOL PROCEDURES 

                                      

Following the Prime Minister’s confirmation on Monday that England would proceed to Step 3 of the 

Roadmap on 17th May as planned, I am writing to inform you that all preventative measures we currently 

have in place in school will continue to be strictly adhered to.  This includes pupils remaining in their 

class bubbles at all times, regular cleaning of surfaces throughout the day, frequent handwashing by 

staff and pupils, staggered entry and exit times at the start and end of the school day and the wearing 

of face coverings by parents at drop off and collection times.   

 

This follows the advice received from the Local Authority this week at a Briefing for all Headteachers 

in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough.  Although this may come as a surprise, given that retail outlets are 

already open and with indoor hospitality and indoor entertainment resuming on Monday, we do still need 

to remain vigilant and continue to do all that we can to minimise the risk of the spread of Covid-19 in 

schools and to avoid further disruption to our children’s education.   

 

If your child or anyone else in your household develops any symptoms of Covid-19, you must arrange a 

pcr test and all stay at home and self-isolate immediately.  Please do not send your child into school if 

they are unwell. 
 

If you have any questions about this or any other aspect of school, please do not hesitate in contacting 

me via the School Office.  A further update will be provided in June. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
S A Barnard-Taylor 

 

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor 

Headteacher 
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